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In the March 2018 issue of the Academic Newsletter, the Teaching & Learning Centre

announce partial funding for some faculty to attend one of three conferences in May 2018:

Mobile Summit (May 16-17), Celebrating Great Teaching Retreat (May 23-25), and Advancing

Learning (May 23-25).

This section of the Academic Newsletter contains two reflections from faculty who attended

Mobile Summit and Advancing Learning:

Nearpod from Mobile Summit – a reflection from Elisheva Lightstone, School of

Nursing

Cast Away! from Advancing Learning – a reflection from Vivien Slezak, School of

English and Liberal Studies

 

 

View the December 2018 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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